
                                                                                                                                      
             

OFFICE OF THE PR. ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E), WEST BENGAL 

2-GOVT. PLACE (WEST), TREASURY BUILDINGS, 

KOLKATA — 700 001 

          

NOTICE      16 May 2021 

 

In compliance with Order No 647-ISS/2M-22/2020 dated 15/05/2021, issued by the 

Government of West Bengal, the Office of the Principal Accountant General (A&E), West 

Bengal shall remain closed till 30th May 2021.  

2. However, to avail the essential services provided by this office, it is requested that all 

stakeholders may use electronic communication, like email, telephonic discussion, website 

etc., to communicate with this office. 

3. The list of the contact persons, along with their email IDs, are given below- 

 

Name of the officer 

(Shri) 

Designation Email id Communication 

for 

Sujit Kumar Sen Sr.AO sensk.wbl.ae@cag.gov.in General & Welfare 

Asim Pal Sr.AO pala.wbl.ae@cag.gov.in Administration  

Biplab Chakrabarti Sr.AO chakrabartib.wbl.ae@cag.gov.in Accounts 

Debatosh Pramanik Sr.AO paramanikd.wbl.ae@cag.gov.in Accounts & IT 

Anil Kumar Nayar Sr.AO nayarak.wbl.ae@cag.gov.in Fund 

Kalyan Majumder Sr.AO majumderk.wb1.ae@cag.gov.in Pension 

Supriya Biswas Sr.AO biswass.wb1.ae@cag.gov.in Record 

 

4. State Government Departments are   requested to send their official communications to 

the above-mentioned through email, as far as possible. 

5. Pensioners and GPF subscribers may contact the concerned officers for any information 

which they may require. However, proposals for Final payment, Nomination and Application 



for allotment of GPF numbers will have to be send in physical format, by postal mode only. 

Submission of these documents, in email, may not be entertained at present.  

5. The PAO Cash Counter of this office for payment of monthly pension will remain closed 

from 17/05/2021 to 30/05/2021. The defaulter pensioners, for the dates 24/05/2021 & 

25/05/2021, may kindly come on any normal pension payment date (first seven working day 

of the month).  

6. The State and Central Pension Payment Counter will remain closed from 17/05/2021 to 

23/05/2021, in compliance with the orders of the State Government, till further notice. The 

State Government has already been approached by this office, to issue relaxation in this regard. 

Once the same is received, further rescheduling will be made and informed subsequently.  All 

pensioners are requested to stay updated from the website regarding the same and to kindly 

follow the notices in this regard.  

 

 

 

DAG (Administration) 
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